
GPTLA Membership Meeting 09-27-26 

 The GPTLA Membership Meeting was held on 09-27-25 at the Gordon Howie residence 

at 6:00pm MDT. Members present were Mark & Lisa Sanders, Chris Nix, Gordon Howie, Lorin & 

Deb Lippert, Shawn & Ellen Tobin, John & Kristie Coggins (via phone), Marlin Krump (via video), 

and Teri Adolfs (briefly via phone). 

• Gordon called the meeting to order and asked Chris to give a prayer. 

• Shawn made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting. Mark 

seconded the motion and all approved.  

• Gordon gave a balance of $4620.29 in the account currently and said there was 

still a check to be written for $150.00 for porta-potty rental for the Fall Round-Up 

Sale. Lisa made the motion to accept, Shawn seconded, and all approved. Shawn 

then suggested having a hard copy of the treasurer’s report at each meeting 

reflecting all incoming and outgoing monies to eliminate discrepancies found in 

current treasurer's reports, as stated in the GPTLA by-laws. 

• Shawn stated this was the time to open nominations up for the board of 

directors. Gordon asked for self-nominations to be allowed. 

• A progress report was given by Shawn about the 2026 GPTLA World Qualifying 

Shows. Shawn has contacted Fall River Fairgrounds to be the host site once again. 

Application has been made to the TLBAA.  

• John and Kristie Coggins bought up a discussion about video capabilities at the 

GPTLA Fall Round-Up Sale. 

• Shawn made a motion for the GPTLA to buy a gun, and pay for engraving, with a 

set number of tickets at a set price, to be used as a raffle fundraiser for 2026. 

Lorin seconded, and all approved. 

• With no more new or unfinished business, Mark made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by Shawn, and all approved. 

 

Shawn Tobin, secretary 
Great Plains Texas Longhorn Association 


